Greetings to All!

It is with great pleasure that I return to this community as head administrator of the Haliwa Saponi Tribal
School.

Our school's goal, driven by our passion for educating children, is to prepare our children for the world
outside of their school and community. Positive educational and life experiences here at the Haliwa
Saponi Tribal School will ensure our students will be able to become strong members of their community
and the workforce.

The faculty, staff and administration of the Haliwa Saponi Tribal School invite all parents, area citizens
and elected officials to volunteer to help us in the quest to prepare students to become productive, loyal,
trustworthy world citizens and to share the strength of their history to inspire others. Knowing where you
come from is the key to knowing how to get where you want to go in life.

Everyone at the Haliwa Saponi Tribal School is committed to providing excellence in academics and to
serve as positive role models for our students. We are grateful for the trust our parents have invested in us
to teach their children.

Pi:la’huk (thank you)
Educationally yours,
Warren K. Bell, Ed.S

Head Administrator
Haliwa Saponi Tribal School



